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kate.layton@doverkentmpo.org
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Media Release
MPO Council to hold executive session

New executive director choice is on the table

  
Sept. 21, 2017

CAMDEN – The Dover/Kent County Metropolitan Planning Organization Council will hold a special meeting at 2 p.m. on Wednesday, Sept. 27 in the main floor meeting room of Camden Town Hall, 1783 Friends Way, Camden.

Council at that time is scheduled to vote to go into executive session for the discussion of personnel matters — specifically, the hire of a new MPO executive director. The executive session is closed to the public in compliance with the Freedom of Information Act.  Following the executive session, council members are set to reconvene the meeting and possibly vote on the new hire recommendation.

Anyone with further inquiries may call the MPO at (302) 387-6026 or (302) 387-6030.
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